
Eligibility requirements for Monday 
Morning SIRS and Ladies Bowling 
League

Starting with the start of 2008 and 2009 winter bowling league all men 
must be active SIR members in good standing.  Also widows of SIRS 
will be allowed to bowl.  A SIR will be allowed to have one female 
guest, his spouse (any age), significant other or female guest over 
50.  All ladies currently bowling will be allowed to continue bowling.


